
Note of Shepherds Bush Market Meeting with Councillors; council officers; 
Goldhawk Road shopkeepers; and U+I plc – 10th August 2016 
 
 
Attendees: 
Councillors:  Cllr Cowan and Jones 
 
Council Officers:  Matt Butler  
 
Goldhawk Road shopkeepers:  Aniza Meghani; Turker Cakici; Abdul Wakil and 
Arshid khan 
 
U+I:  Richard Upton 
 
 
Meeting Record: 
 

 The shopkeepers requested an update and clarification from U+I following the 
quashing of the CPO. 
 

 Richard Upton provided a background to his previous regeneration work and 
how U+I formed.  He advised that he would review the situation and provide 
clarity on what U+I propose going forward as soon as possible. 
 

 Members highlighted the need that clarity should be provided as a matter of 
urgency and that the interests of the shopkeepers should be fairly and 
reasonably protected. 
 
End of meeting record. 


